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This week in Maths we have been looking at percentages and the 

equivalent fractions and decimals. We have used practical resources to 

help us visualise it. Next week we will be focusing on decimals, rounding 

decimals to the nearest whole number and solving problems involving 

fractions, decimals and percentages.  

 

 

In English we have been writing dragon inspired poetry alongside our 

3D dragons. We have been using a range of descriptive techniques and 

figurative devices.   

Berkeley Castle trip: 

Children will need to wear school uniform with outdoor footwear and a 

coat. They will also need a packed lunch. 

End of project outcome:  

We will be opening the doors of our very own emporium with thirty 

unique, imaginative and creative ‘Wonders’ to share. We invite you to 

join us on Friday 29th March at 9.15am. 

 
Reminders: 
 

• Read at least 5 times a week 
• Mathletics homework 
• Practise times tables 
• Practise spellings 
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